
From: James Britton [mailto:jbritton~ccsnh.edu1
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 2:21 PM
To: PUC
Subject: docket No. 10-211
Importance: High

After reading the following article in the Nashua telegraph:

http://www.nashuatelegraph.com/news/90 1574-196/603-can-stay-single-for-a-few. html

My suggestion is to simply issue a separate New Hampshire area code for all new Cell phones.
So that all cell phones (maybe older ones get grandfathered in) in New Hampshire have the
same area code, and land lines remain 603. That way you will not have to make everyone
change their phone numbers!—

Best Regards,
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James E. Britton, CMBA


